The attached document is a statement and Q&A regarding an upcoming NHTSA Preliminary Evaluation (PE)
investigation regarding the 2007 ES 350. This is not a recall.

NHTSA is concerned about 2007 ES owners who purchased Lexus all- weather floor mats and then rested them
upon existing floor mats. By resting the all-weather mats upon the existing mats owners run the risk of the all-
weather mats slipping forward and interfering with the accelerator pedal, thereby causing a possible loss of throttle
control.

The PE is scheduled to go up on the NHTSA site over the weekend.

Please feel free to direct any media calls to me.

Thanks!

Sam Butto

Lexus Communications
Phone: 310-468-7728

Fax: 310-381-4618

email: sam_butto@lexus.com
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